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fond of sexual harassment. I don’t like it
and find it personally insulting. But I do
care about it a bit. One day I’ll write a post
about it, actually. For now I’m just sort of
giving it a look. You’ll get my feelings
later. So when I heard that one of the
current stars of Power Rangers was being
accused of harassment by multiple women,
I thought, “Well now there’s a juicy item to
share.” And that’s when I found out that she
also has a beard. My favorite time,
watching Power Rangers. If you’re a
regular reader of this blog, you already
know that I’m no supporter of the Trump
administration. Some of my fellow Twitter
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crowd may know that I’m actually a critic
of Donald Trump personally. But here’s the
thing: Donald Trump’s tweets aren’t
actually representative of his true beliefs.
They’re just him shooting off his mouth
without checking if they’re true. For the
last few days, I’ve been getting a lot of
messages from people that are asking for
advice on moving to Canada. I’ve also got a
few messages from other countries as well,
but that’s not a big issue. So for the most
part it’s people from Canada that are asking
for advice. I’m not actually moving to
Canada. But from what I’ve been able to
tell, you don’t need to. Not in order to
move to Canada. It’s a great place for
people that don’t need to deal with Trump’s
Tweets. Sure they have to deal with a lot of
snow during the winter. But the rest of it is
pretty darn great. There’s more to life than
Donald Trump. If you want to move to

                               3 / 4



 

Canada, don’t despair. You can leave all the
negativity behind you and start your life
over in a brand new and vibrant
environment. That’s why I can’t seem to get
myself to believe that Jane Fonda is really a
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